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Pictured left:  Scott Bennett, Director 
of Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department and 
Bradley Bridges, 2015-2016 Arkansas 
Good Roads Scholarship Recipient 

The Council creates awareness of the 
many important benefits of improving 
roads, bridges, and other key 
transportation infrastructure in 
Arkansas by researching, evaluating 
and publicizing data focused on 
transportation issues. The organization 
grants scholarships to outstanding civil 
engineering students in their junior 

year or senior year of college. Recipients of the engineering scholarship commit to work in the 
transportation field in Arkansas for a minimum of one year after graduation.  

Five undergraduates from the University of Arkansas, Department of Civil Engineering have 
received engineering scholarships from the Arkansas Good Roads Transportation Council for 
the 2015-16 academic year. The 2015-16 Good Roads scholarship recipients are Bradley 
Bridges, William Caster, Tanner Clement, Kristen Haltom, and Josilyn Mitchell. 

  

  

  

 


